RECOMMENDATIONS FOR DISTRICT 25 PANEL 63

2013 & 2014

It is customary at the start of each new Panel to review past practices and to vote on those we wish to continue. We can also create new ones. Please discuss these with your groups. We'll vote on them at the March meeting.

- 1. That District 25 continues to hold its meetings on the 1st Tuesday of every month at the Unitarian Society of Germantown.
- 2. That District 25 decides all matters brought up for vote as new or old business by "substantial unanimity.
- 3. That District 25 continues the policy that only the Districts officers and GSRS (or their alternates in their absence) have a "voice and vote" at the regular business meetings.
- 4. That District 25 continues the policy allowing a guest invited by the DCM or ADCM to address the meeting concerning Traditions, Concepts, or Area duties.
- 5. That District 25 continues to fund the DCM and ADCM for their attendance at all Area functions listed on the Area Calendar such as Area Meetings, Eastern PA General Service Conference, Northeast Regional Alcoholics Anonymous Service Assembly, Northeast Regional Forum. If the DCM and/or ADCM can not attend, then another district representative can take their place. Preference will be given to district officers followed by GSRS.
- 6. That District 25 continues the monthly visitation committee.
- 7. That District 25 continues to participate in holding two workshops per year. One will be independently and the second in cooperation with a least one other District. The ADCM will chair the workshop committee.
- 8. That District 25 continues to hold a District Inventory at the start of the second year of the Panel.
- 9. That District 25 continues to support the literature rack in the District Health Center 9. The District will need 1-2 GSRS to take responsibility for this duty as Lituature Reps.
- 10. That the mileage reimbursement be at the rate of 40 cents per mile.
- 11. That the meal reimbursement be at a rate of \$10.00 per meal while attending Area events in keeping with the Area rate.
- 12. That District 25 will pay \$10.00 per month to the Grapevine Committee and that the ADCM attend the monthly meetings at 4021 Club.
- 13. That District 25 continues to have a website using GoDaddy.com for the duration of Panel 63 (2013-14). Approximate cost is \$80-\$100 per year.